
1/4

WINTER NEWSLETTER
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Hello,

Happy Belated New Year from everyone at Key!

We hope everyone is keeping well and staying warm (It's cold out there at
the moment). 

We want to share with you what we’ve been up to recently and tell you
about an exciting since our last newsletter.
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Our Magic Key fundraiser raised £5735

Magic Key is a Christmas fundraising campaign raising money to fund Key’s
services during the year.  We would like to say a personal thank you to all those
who donated to our campaign. We will be in touch later in the year with all of
our donors to let you know how we spent it. A surprise donation came in from
the ‘Fat Dads’.

READ MORE

We had a busy December, particularly at our community centre, The Base, 
which gave out ‘Christmas Smiles’ to almost 500 families.  Andrea and our 
amazing volunteers worked like Christmas elves to ensure families on 
Broadfield estate received new PJs and presents for the children, just in time 
for Christmas.
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We have an exciting opportunity for people to get involved with Key. We are
looking for people in South Ribble to join our Volunteer Fundraising Group. 
This an opportunity to help raise the profile of our amazing charity whilst
making some new friends and learning some new skills. 

If you or anyone you work with is interested in finding out more, please
get in touch with jaynea@keycharity.org.uk or telephone Jayne at
07794334058.

Fantastic news to report, hot off the press. Our proposal to increase the size of
our current Base community centre on Broadfield estate, Leyland, has been
formally approved. This means the work will begin as soon as possible. Thank
you to all partners who have made this possible (more public details to follow
about this in due course) and to Andrea and her amazing volunteers for all their
continued hard work supporting residents in Leyland.
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